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Bobbie Walthall

To: Brandon McGuire
Subject: RE: amphitheatre

-------- Original message -------- 
From: clenece hills <clenecehills@gmail.com>  
Date: 12/12/16 10:20 PM (GMT-06:00)  
To: Mike Amyx <mikeamyx515@hotmail.com>  
Cc: Ernie Shaw <eshaw@lawrenceks.org>, Mark Hecker <mhecker@lawrenceks.org>, Roger Steinbrock 
<rsteinbrock@lawrenceks.org>, suehack@sunflower.com, William Crowe <wcrowe227@yahoo.com>, Bruce 
Roberts <jbruceroberts@gmail.com>, "Burchill, Mary" <burchill@ku.edu>, David & Judy Billings 
<billings.jd@gmail.com>, David Carttar <david.carttar@rms.com>, Mary Kate & David Ambler 
<daalawrence@sunflower.com>, Chuck Warner <cwarner2216@gmail.com>, Thomas Pfeiler 
<thomaspfeiler@hotmail.com>  
Subject: amphitheatre  
 

Hi, Mike 
I see that there is a group wanting to build an outdoor recreation 
center near Clinton Lake and that their plans would include an 
amphitheatre. 
Sesquicentennial Point has in its future development plans an 
amphitheatre on a natural site that already belongs to the city and 
will be open to the public for events.  I hope that you and the 
members of the Lawrence City Commission will support the LPRD 
Master Plan which includes this amphitheatre at The Point.  We 
have waited while other needs have had priority, but it is time to 
move forward with completing this beautiful park and its anticipated 
amphitheatre. 
Thank you so much. 
Clenece Hills, President, Lawrence Sesquicentennial Commission 
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